
The Oklahoma State Board of Health requires that all students of all grade levels have a

current immunization record or a state approved exemption form on file with the school prior to

their admission. To meet this requirement, an immunization record must be provided to the

school showing the date your child received the vaccine and a signature or stamp of the doctor

or clinic. Vaccines are available from your doctor or healthcare provider, as well as local county

health departments.


